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As a result of HB 207, the electronic pension application, known as Pen-Apps, is undergoing an 
enhancement that will easily allow End Users to identify when an employee’s service time is 
eligible under the 25 Year Plan.  HB 207 permits Correctional Officers (COs) who are employed in 
positions that are classified as Hazardous Duty Level A-1 to retire at 25 years of service without 
the reduction factor as long as the employee has twenty (20) years of credited service within the 
classification.  When a check box is displayed in the 25 Year indicator, that service time is eligible 
under this plan. 

  
The Service Details page of Pen-Apps now displays a column labeled 25 Year Plan for the 
indicator: 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

The Job Code field on the Job Data page in PHRST will determine service qualification in the plan. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

25 Year Pension Plan(Correctional Officers) 

Job Code Designation – Pen-Apps Indicator 
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Affected Job Codes 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you have any questions, please call our Pension Administration section at (302) 739-4208.   
Thank You! 


